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Where Does the NDP ACTUALLY Stand on Wrongful Death?
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To: "Minister, AG AG:EX" <AG.Minister@gov.bc.ca>
Cc: "Nelson, Tiffany AG:EX" <tiffany.nelson@gov.bc.ca>, Don Renaud <donrenaud@renaudlaw.com>, Faith Hayman
<fhayman@haymanlaw.com>, "Catherine Adamson

Dear Minister Eby,

Will the NDP government be taking a public position on the long overdue modernization of BC's wrongful death laws prior
to the election?

We're the volunteers on the front lines dealing with families and the real heartbreaking and tragic stories of wrongful death
in the province.

We're the ones trying to give the families answers when your government is unwilling to do so.
The non-answers and lip service prior to now an upcoming election are insufficient and frankly completely unacceptable.

We need to tell our 90,000+ contacts where the NDP government stands on this issue in advance of the election so the
voters of BC can make an informed decision on which government they wish to represent them.

If you are unwilling to take a public position, we will assume the NDP government has no intention to modernize and
advise our list accordingly.

Please reply by SPM, September 27th, 2020.
Sincerely,

Michael-James Pennie

Michael-James Pennie
President - BC Wrongful Death Law Reform Society
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Focused on solving the biggest human rights crisis in British Columbia



